
MEETIN’ AGAIN IN TWENTY-TEN 
TRAINING / COLLEGE / UNIVERSITY HIGH ALL SCHOOL REUNION 

JUNE 18 & 19, 2010 
 

FACULTY AND STAFF MEMORIES 

 

At this year’s all school reunion we want to honor the faculty and staff that we had when we 
were students. These people helped shape our time on campus and what we went on to do 
after graduation. These can be funny or heartwarming, whatever memories you have that you 
would like to share. Each memory will be displayed at the reunion. Share as many as you wish 
about as many people as you would like. If you need, attach additional sheets. 
 
This form can also be found and submitted online at ucmo.edu/collegehigh 

 
Submit all memories by: 

May 21, 2010 to 
SMISER ALUMNI CENTER, ALL SCHOOL REUNION, 

UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL MISSOURI, WARRENSBURG, MISSOURI 64093 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Your Name (Optional):        Class Year:  
 
Name of Teacher or Staff Person:  
 
Favorite Memory (250 words or less): 
 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Your Name (Optional):        Class Year:  
 
Name of Teacher or Staff Person:  
 
Favorite Memory (250 words or less): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


